
 
 

We are excited to announce applications for UKAEA’s Work Experience 

Programme 2025 will open on Monday 4th November 2024. 

 

Do you, or someone you know, want to experience working in science, 

engineering, or a science community business support role before you decide 

on your future career? If so, UKAEA’s summer work experience programme 

may be perfect for you! 

We’re inviting students who will be in Year 10 to come and work with us for 

one of two weeks; these being weeks beginning 7th July 2025 or 4th August 

2025. 

To apply for a place, please submit a covering letter explaining why you are 

interested in working at UKAEA, along with a copy of your CV, 

to WorkExperience@ukaea.uk 

Applications will close on Friday 24th November 2024. Shortlisted applicants 

will be invited for interviews, which will take place in the week beginning 

14th April 2025. 

Any applications received before 4th November 2024 or after 29th November 

2024 will not be accepted.  

 

https://careers.ukaea.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/CV-and-Cover-Letter-writing-tips.pdf
mailto:WorkExperience@ukaea.uk
https://www.gov.uk/ukaea

